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EVENT:  Check Presentation 
DATE: Monday, October 19, 2020 
TIME: 9 a.m. 
PLACE: Randolph Partnership for Children, 349 Sunset Ave., Asheboro, NC 27203 
PURPOSE: Members of the Timken Asheboro Plant leadership team visited Randolph 
Partnership for Children to present Executive Director Lisa Hayworth a $56,500 check from The 
Timken Foundation.  
Reference RPC press release dated 7/21/20  
https://randolphkids.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/WEB_PRESS-RELEASE_Timken-awards-

RPC-grant.pdf 
 
[Photo Cutline] The Timken Company’s Plant Manager Megan Guinee, left, and HR Manager 
Jody Walker, middle, present RPC Executive Director Lisa Hayworth with The Timken 
Foundation check in the amount of $56,500. 
 
The Timken Foundation has donated more than $400 million globally since its inception in 1934. 
 
[Quote from RPC Executive Director Lisa Hayworth] “We at the Partnership for Children have been 
somewhat hesitant to direct funds to our physical plant beyond minimal maintenance and upkeep. This 
is oftentimes the case with nonprofits, because we know the need for our programs and services is so 
great. Yet the years do take a toll on buildings, and it is time to invest in this space that we love so that it 
can continue to serve as the Partnership’s home for years to come. We are grateful to The Timken 
Foundation for recognizing that our organization’s physical space is a key part of our outreach, 
functionality, and ability to fulfill our mission to the community.” 
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To schedule an interview with an RPC staff member, contact Micki Bare at 336-629-2128 ext. 12 
or mbare@randolphkids.org. 
 
                                                                     ### 
 
About the Randolph Partnership for Children: Since 1999, the Randolph Partnership for 
Children (RPC), a non-profit organization, has made a positive impact on the lives of thousands 
of Randolph County children and their families. As the community’s lead organization for young 
children and their families, RPC brings together diverse agencies, individuals, organizations and 
communities to ensure all children enter school ready to succeed. RPC is a United Way agency. 
For more information, visit www.randolphkids.org. 
 
CONTACT: 
Micki Bare 
Director of Marketing & Community Engagement and Outreach  
Randolph Partnership for Children 
349 Sunset Ave., Asheboro, NC 27203 
336-629-2128 Ext. 12; mbare@randolphkids.org 
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